Owosso Historic Commission ---Special Meeting April 17" #°pm

Present: Joellen Hartely, Mike Erfourth, Shaffer Fox, Crystal Smith, Joni Forster, Paul Heimnick, Lorraine
Weckwert, Chairperson, Piper Brewer, Gary Wilson arrived later. Guests present were Nick Bruckman,
Clark Shanahan, and City Manager Don Crawford.  In the absence of Ron Tobey, Lorraine Weckwert
offered to take minutes.

The meeting was called for the express purpose of discussion the furnishing of the two Gould
apartments because of the sudden removal of items of furniture that had been on loan to the Historic
Commission.

Lorraine Weckwert moved that we discuss increasing the amount of money necessary to purchase
furnishings for the Gould apartments. Mike Erfourth seconded the motion and discussion ensued.
JoEllen Hartley estimated that it should take $4000.00 to purchase second hand furniture for the
apartments and moved that $4000.00 be authorized, $2.000 from the Gould House fund and $2,000
from the Home Tour Fund. The motion was seconded b y Gary Wilson. Vote was unanimous in favor of
the motion. Crystal Smith and Joni Forster were authorized to shop for and purchase furniture items
needed for the apartments.

Meeting adjourned at 8:42pm. Don Crawford invited the Commission upstairs to view his apartment.

Submitted by Lorraine Weckwert



